
End of Year Review
We’ve wrapped up our year with 
some great stats, ECATTS users! 

We’ve added 21 new courses 
and updated 3,776 courses 
across all installations in 2017. 

More big news! We’re working 
on having our Knowledge Checks 
added to all modules with a target 
date of early Spring 2018. And 
audio added to all modules by late 
Summer 2018. 

Winter Support Tip
Have you ever forgotten your 
ECATTS login information? There 
are several links on your Welcome 
Page that can help you retrieve 
your login information (if your 
email address has not changed 
since creating your ECATTS 
account). Click on the HELP link 
in the box labeled “Problem 
Accessing Your Account,” where 
you will be prompted to enter your 
email address. Your login informa-
tion will then be sent to the email 
address on file. 

If your email address has changed 
since you initially created your 
account, you can always contact us 
at support@ecatts.com for help. 

Updates & Enhancements
We’ve been busy adding lots of updates to training at many of your 
installations. You can see new additions and revisions to your Mechanics-
burg, Fallon, Pearl Harbor, Hampton Roads, Little Creek, Norfolk, 
Oceana, Yorktown, Annapolis, Crane, King’s Bay, and Panama City sites. 

Plus, across all installations, we’ve added hyperlinks to additional 
resources and a new Amphibian and Reptile Training series.

Many more system updates are currently under way! You can keep an eye 
out for new courses such as Drinking Water, XO/CO, PWO, Checklist 
Training, and more UST training shortly.

Training Spotlight
A new training series consisting of 7 courses has recently been added 
to your sites: Amphibian and Reptile Training Series.

This training can be taken as a complete series or independently. All of 
the following courses include knowledge checks and audio:
 	 1. An Introduction to Amphibians and Reptiles
 	 2. Diversity of Amphibians and Reptiles in the United States
	 3. General Inventory and Monitoring Techniques for Herpetofauna
 	 4. Habitat Management Guidelines for Amphibians and Reptiles 		
	 on DoD Installations
 	 5. Incorporating Science into Management and Conservation of 		
	 Herpetofauna
	 6. Threats to Amphibians and Reptiles
 	 7. Venomous Snake Safety and Removal Video Training

This new training is available to all Navy installations through the “All 
Available Training” areas, and also to all DoD related personnel. 

ECATTS Site Visit
Last month, our ECATTS Customer Support Manager, Sarah Spalding, 
traveled to Naval Station Mayport to visit with the EMS Working Group. 
Sarah’s visit was not only to demonstrate the ECATTS site, but also to 
share some of the most useful features in the administrator area.

Several options for improving ECATTS reporting and notification 
capabilities were raised and will be discussed further at the monthly 
Navy/ECATTS conference call. Additionally, it was suggested that Sarah 
be available to assist Navy regions in their individual ECATTS-related 
issues. ECATTS is happy to accommodate this request. Any regional POC 
can email support@ecatts.com at any time for assistance.
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